
1

WINTER 2015SUMMER 2016

In this issue . . .
Honoring Edwin T. 
Bean, Jr. 
A story of his 50 
years advocating for 
children.
See page 5.

1

Every day, we learn of new development 
and economic resurgence happening in 
the Buffalo Niagara region. During the 
past year, I have watched our community 
come together with determination and a 
shared sense of purpose, working effectively 
together as a unified voice of change. As 
leaders looking toward the future, we do 
not just accept change, we embrace it. 
We are determined to have sustainable 
programming and provide for children, 
individuals and families in our communities 
for generations to come. We are committed 
to improving the quality of life for the 
children we serve and the families we 
support, by identifying the needs of our 
community and finding solutions to meet 
them.  

All of this work is made possible because of 
the partnerships explored and strengthened 
with every volunteer, donor, committee 
member and partner of Child & Family 
Services. In this edition of Portraits of Hope, 
you will learn how our incredible stewards 
recognize the change that needs to take 
place in our community and have the vision 
it takes to truly make a difference. I am 
humbled by the outpouring of support we 
have from the community. 

Because of you, great futures for our 
children can begin here!

            Francisco M. Vasquez, Ph.D.	
            President & CEO

Child & Family Services was 
selected for a $3.5 million contract 
to support the Say Yes School-Based 
Preventive Program in the Buffalo 
Public Schools. Our partnership also 
establishes Child & Family Services 
as the human resources, payroll and 
informational technology provider 
for all 73 Say Yes Buffalo personnel. 

“In this process, we were looking 
for an agency that both understands 
the extent of the work we’re doing 
with the Buffalo Public Schools 
and that can enhance our ability 
to do that work,” said David Rust, 
Executive Director of Say Yes Buffalo. 
“Child & Family Services’ reputation 
for serving children and families in 
Buffalo through quality programs is 
well-established and we look forward to 
embarking on this new partnership.”

Child & Family Services and Say Yes 
Buffalo are committed to a synergistic 
partnership that focuses on child 
development and safety through the 
provision of School-Based Preventive 
Services within the school environment, 
where caseworkers have daily access to 
their students. School-Based Preventive 
Services allow for early assessment and 
intervention when students experience 
difficulties with their behavior, truancy 
or other environmental concerns. 

Children and their families can 
access the services they need before 
issues escalate. This approach affords 
family support specialists the ability 
to intervene at an earlier stage when 
problems are identified at school. 

Child & Family Services President & 
CEO, Francisco M. Vasquez, Ph.D. 
stated, “The Agency’s foundation is 
built on quality, sustainability and 
having a positive impact on the lives 
of those we serve. This partnership 
reinforces our vision as we remove 
barriers for children and their families 
to access resources and services they 
need in the education system. Together, 
Say Yes and Child & Family Services are 
building brighter futures for our young 
people.” 
  

SAY YES BUFFALO AND 
CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES PARTNER

Working Together 
for Change

MEMBERS OF THE SAY YES STAFF POSED WITH THEIR EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, 
DAVID RUST, AT THIS YEAR’S CELEBRATION OF FRIENDS.
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FALK SCHOOL: A CULTURE OF CARING
Walk into any one of the Falk School
buildings and you feel an overwhelming 
sense of positive energy that is fueled 
by its faculty. Floors are polished, the 
environment clean and well-appointed 
classrooms are bright and welcoming. It is 
a culture of caring that has been cultivated 
over a period of 30 years.  

“Schools are more than bricks and mortar; 
schools are about the extraordinary people 
who put their hearts and souls into their 
work; and, the Falk School is fortunate 
to have a talented team of employees 
who truly go above and beyond the 
confines of the work day to ensure that 
the school experience is a positive one 
for our students,” said Teri Byrne-Knell, 
Superintendent.  

Lisa Dombek, Principal of Stanley G. Falk 
School’s Cambridge location, gave dozens 
of examples of how the teachers and 
students perform random acts of kindness. 
She told us how one teacher takes students 
to sell copies of The Buffalo News, Kids’ 
Day edition, to raise money for local 
charities. Another teacher helps
students create resumes, complete job 
applications and transports the students 
to and from job interviews. Another 
teacher turns her classroom into a thriving 
marketplace during the holiday season. 
She and her colleagues purchase items and 
donate them to the market. The students 
are then able to shop for quality gifts to 
give to their family and friends. 

Principals encourage teachers to turn ideas 
into reality; to make great things happen 
for kids!  Teacher Matthew DiCanio and 
his aide began an after-school basketball 
program to help students refine their 
athletic skills. DiCanio, along with many 
of his coworkers, stay after school a few 
hours, two days a week for students to 
play basketball. “When it’s the off season, 
they need something to fill their time after 
school,” DiCanio explained. “Often when 
the athletic season ends, their behavior 
slips up. Our after-school basketball 
program helps to keep students on track.”

Mark Blesy, Principal at the Rossler 
school location, is modest about the 
gracious deeds. “Staff at our school often 
go the extra mile for their students…it 
is common practice now. During a busy 
week of testing they buy pizza for their 
homeroom, or they buy ice cream for their 
class if they did exceptionally well on a test. 
It’s just become the norm,” Mr. Blesy said 
with simplicity.   

This concept is not unique to our main 
locations, either. Several faculty members 
from our Buffalo Public School #97 satellite 
location have organized the Sunset Club 
which is an after-school incentive program 
designed to inspire students to join their 
teachers in fun, seasonal activities such 
as ice skating and snow shoeing. “This is 
the way our teachers build meaningful 
relationships with our students…they are 
a very giving group of educators,” said 

Laura Collins, Principal of our 
Delaware Campus.    

It is evident that our faculty is 
driven by the school’s mission 
and vision…to inspire students to 
find their purpose so that each will 
go on to contribute to society in a 
meaningful way.  
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The support we receive from our corporate and individual 
partnerships helps make the work of Child & Family Services 
possible. Lauren Jeckovich shows us how donating her time 
can make an incredible difference for the Agency. Lauren is a 
member of Child & Family Services Ambassador Committee 
and first learned about the Agency through one of our 
board members. It was not long afterward that she became 
passionate about the cause and wanted to support the mission. 

At her first Ambassador meeting, Lauren learned about the 
Adopt-a-Family Program.  She had a strong desire to help 
realizing so many families in our community are not fortunate 
enough to feel the joy of the holidays the way she did while 
growing up. “I experienced more joy shopping for the family 
I adopted than I ever had shopping in the past,” Lauren says. 

“It was contagious! My mom and my sister became involved 
too. We all went shopping together and made sure we got 
everything on the wish lists.” It was an experience that made 
last year’s holidays as enjoyable as the ones she had as a child.

Lauren’s employer has the same commitment to giving back 
that she does. Enterprise Holdings has a set of founding values 
that guides the way the company does business and treats 
its customers and employees. One of these values is, “We 
strengthen our communities, one neighborhood at a time.” 
Likewise, building stronger communities is an important part 
of the Agency’s mission. Lauren, Enterprise Holdings, and 
Child & Family Services soon found a way to collaborate.  

Lauren, a Business Rental 
Sales Executive with 
Enterprise in New York, 
and Enterprise Area 
Manager Patrick Fawls 
developed a survey which 
they sent out to local 
Enterprise employees to 
determine what type of 
involvement with Child 
& Family Services would 
garner the most interest. 
Employees elected to create 
a mentorship program with 
children in our Residential 

Treatment program. 
The program 
involved a series of fun activities for Enterprise 
employees and our children throughout the year. 
For Easter, Lauren and coworkers brought Easter 
eggs to one of the residential homes and spent hours 
decorating with the children. Lauren fondly speaks of 
one little boy that she teamed up with to make sure 
he had enough eggs to decorate. He told her about his 
family members as he decorated the eggs to give to 
them. “His joy came from decorating the eggs for each 
of his family members. He was just so happy, and it 
made my day,” Lauren recalled. 

Lauren loves the special touches she can contribute by 
being an ambassador. She realizes how significant the 
donation of her time is when she participates with the 
children, or in donor thank you phone-a-thons. Child 
& Family Services is grateful to Lauren for everything 
she does!

THE GIFT OF TIME
Agency Ambassador Lauren Jeckovich collaborates with Child & Family Services

ENTERPRISE HOLDINGS, CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES, CHILDREN LIVING ON CAMPUS AND STAFF ALL ENJOYED A FUN 
DAY IN THE SUN.

LAUREN PRESENTED CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES WITH A 
DONATION FROM ENTERPRISE THIS SPRING.

Have an idea for how you 
or your organization can 

partner with Child & Family 
Services? 

CALL 716-335-7235 

SUMMER 2016
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HONORING EDWIN T. BEAN, JR.
Lifetime Service awardee, Edwin Bean has served more than 50 years on the Board
Child & Family Services recently honored a former Board 
of Directors member with the Lifetime Service Award. 
Edwin Bean, affectionately known as Ed, has truly given a 
lifetime of service to our Agency. For more than 50 years, 
Ed served on the Board of Directors including two terms as 
Board Chairman. 

Ed was a young lawyer working in the City of Buffalo while 
his wife Susan worked at Children’s Hospital. Susan knew 
there was great need to help children in our community 
after witnessing many young people suffering through 
traumatic experiences while at her job. Susan was also a part 
of the Junior League of Buffalo and volunteered to serve on 
the Children’s Protection Committee. During this time, she 
knew her husband, who was not from Buffalo, would be a 
tremendous asset to our community and was in a position 
to help. She pushed him to get involved. 

Ed, with his lovely wife Susan by his side, sat down with us 
to share his favorite memories of five decades of service.

I started my volunteer experience by serving on the Child 
Protection Committee. I soon became Chair of that 
committee. It was then that I met B. Marguerite Gane who 
was the Director of the Buffalo Children’s Aid Society, one of 
the precursor organizations of Child & Family Services. Ms. 
Gane introduced me to the Buffalo Children’s Aid Society and 
asked me to serve on the Board of Directors. Ms. Gane was a 
pleasure to work with and really understood how to get things 
done in our community. Her legacy lives on today as one of 
the Agency’s residential homes is named after her.

I am very thankful for that opportunity from over 50 years 
ago. It has always been fun watching this organization 
develop and grow. One of my fondest memories will always 
be drafting legislation which required physicians to report 
suspected cases of child abuse. In 1964, I received a call from 
a doctor at Children’s Hospital. He was taking care of a child 
who had experienced significant trauma and asked me what 
I was going to do to make sure this does not keep happening. 
I knew other states had laws about protecting children that 
required doctors to report signs of abuse. As a result, I worked 
to draft legislation that requires signs of abuse be reported to 
designated social service agencies, child protective agencies 
then police. It was sent to Albany and adopted into law.

Another one of my favorite success stories was the 
establishment of the Stanley G. Falk School. I worked with 
wonderful people over the years, such as Stanley G. Falk for 
whom the school is named after. To see the school thrive and 

care for children is quite amazing. Over the years, Susan and 
I had great fun accomplishing goals for the organization. I 
was chair of the Board of Directors for two terms including 
the time when the Buffalo Children’s Aid Society and the 
Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Children merged to 
form Child & Family Services in 1972. In addition, Susan and 
I chaired a capital campaign which raised funds for the Falk 
School and money to build a new, state-of-the-art shelter for 
Haven House. I am very thankful I was allowed to stay on the 
board for so long. I certainly appreciated my time serving and 
enjoyed every moment. 

Ed served on the Board of Directors for 54 years; he 
resigned from his position this past February. He and his 
wife Susan have three children, Doug, Phil and Emily and 
are blessed with many grandchildren. 

ED AND SUSAN NOT ONLY HAD AN IMPACT ON MANY CHILDREN’S LIVES DURING THEIR 
TIME SERVING CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES, THEY MADE A LASTING IMPRESSION WITH THE 
FRIENDSHIPS THEY FORMED.

ED BEAN AND HIS WIFE SUSAN SHARED THEIR FAVORITE MEMORIES OF OVER FIFTY YEARS WITH 
CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES.
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NEW MANAGEMENT FELLOWSHIP 
PROGRAM LAUNCHED
Collin Gehl and Laura Terrell recently joined 
the Child & Family Services’ team as part 
of an innovative one-year Management 
Fellowship Program. This program hopes 
to increase diversity throughout the Agency 
by bringing in individuals without previous 
experience in the human services field and 
providing them with an opportunity to 
become leaders. Fellows rotate throughout 
the Agency to develop a comprehensive 
understanding of programs and services 
while honing their leadership skills. Laura 
and Collin also receive monthly leadership 
development coaching from Performance Management Partners, Inc. 
Upon the completion of the Fellowship, Laura and Collin will present a 
final project that chronicles their experience.

COMMUNITY DIALOGUE
Creating a Buffalo that provides prosperity for all
As we see Buffalo grow, the challenge grows more urgent to create a future 
where opportunity is not just available to all, but action is taken to address 
barriers to achievement for all. This year’s annual Community Dialogue 
concentrated on equity in the workplace, our neighborhoods and our 
schools. More than 65 leaders from government, education, healthcare, 
business and human services engaged in a dynamic discussion about 
recent findings on race in our community. 

Feedback from the Community Dialogue will be incorporated into the 
work of presenting research commissioned by the Community Foundation 
for Greater Buffalo. The Community Foundation for Greater Buffalo 
empowers generosity by investing where the greatest impact will be to 
improve lives in Western New York.

HAVEN HOUSE
The Almar Family Foundation                       
$1,000.00
The Fatta Foundation	                             
$2,000.00
Maria M. Love Convalescent Fund	             
$1,000.00 	

Center for Resolution and 
Justice
National Association 
for Community Mediation	                                                                                    
$12,000.00
	
CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES
Enterprise Holdings Foundation                  
$1,000.00 	
Evans-Devereux Memorial Fund                 
$3,000.00
Marie S. and Frederic K. Houston Fund      
$1,000.00 	
Morgan Stanley Foundation	                
$1,500.00

STANLEY G. FALK SCHOOL
The Children’s Guild Foundation                
$25,000.00 (and Residential Services) 	
First Niagara Bank Foundation	            
$5,000.00 	

The Collaborative: C&FS; 
Gateway-Longview; New 
Directions
The Children’s Guild Foundation                  
$7,500.00 
First Niagara Bank Foundation                  
$10,000.00 	
Health Foundation for Western & Central 
New York					   
$7,500.00
The John R. Oishei Foundation	            
$7,500.00 
The Peter & Elizabeth C. Tower 
Foundation	
$7,500.00

Child & Family Services is sincerely grateful 
for the grants we received during the 

2015-2016 fiscal year 
(July 1, 2015 – June 30, 2016). 

2015-2016 Grant awards

MANAGEMENT FELLOWS COLLIN GEHL (LEFT) AND 
LAURA TERRELL (RIGHT).
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Teri Byrne-Knell (left), Stanley G. Falk School Superintendent, presented 
Deborah Solecki with the Stanley G. Falk Memorial Award for Distinguished 
Educators during the Celebration of Friends event.

Foster parent Marlon Lee attended the Resource Parent Appreciation Dinner. Each 
family received a personalized award with a fun twist that acknowledged their 
strength as a family. Marlon was presented the award for “Man of the Year” for his 
continued support of Foster Care.

Patrick Fawls (right), Enterprise Area Manager, joined colleagues 
to celebrate the warm weather with children from residential 
treatment by playing games and sharing a few laughs.

Stanley G. Falk School alumni Anthony Donalson and Brandon 
Newell (left to right) strike a pose as models in support of Haven 
House during the Fashion Show with a Twist.

Friends of the Agency modeled clothes from Lord & Taylor during 
the 2016 Fashion Show with a Twist. Over $30,000 was raised to 
support Haven House.

Child & Family Services President & CEO Francisco M. Vasquez and 
Board Member Bill Loecher celebrate West Herr, recipient of the 
2016 Susan T. Siwiec Distinguished Donor Award during our annual 
Celebration of Friends event.

HOW YOU’VE SUPPORTED CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES
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Child & Family Services Ambassadors held a Happy 
Hour for a Cause to introduce new partners to the 
Agency.  Lisa Petronio and Adam Paul enjoyed the 
evening at Fat Bob’s Smokehouse.

Board Members Cheryl Smith-Fisher (second from left) and Tammy Tempfer (third 
from left), along with their family and friends show their support for Child & Family 
Services during a gorgeous night on the Miss Buffalo cruise.

Board Member Cheryl Duggan and husband Daniel enjoy a night on 
the Miss Buffalo during our Partnership Appreciation Event.

During the Lunch & Learn Series the team from Kids Escaping 
Drugs (KED) presented to the Family Preservation Department 
about the trends and consequences of adolescent substance 
use and addiction. Pictured from left to right, Collin Gehl 
(Management Fellow), Jessica Hutchings from KED, Laura Terrell 
(Management Fellow), and Deanna Kocialski also from KED.

Students from Stanley G. Falk School celebrated their high school graduation in 
June. 

Child & Family Services and Stanley G. Falk School employees enjoyed the 
JPMorgan Chase Corporate Challenge. Over 60 employees took part in the annual 
race at Delaware Park. 
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CIRCLE OF KINDNESS
($30,000+)
The Children’s Guild Foundation

CIRCLE OF HEARTS
($10,000 - $29,999)
Buffalo Bills
First Niagara Bank Foundation
KeyBank
Mr. and Mrs. William Loecher
National Association for 
   Community Mediation
The Marjorie and John Buyers 
   Foundation Inc.
Tops Friendly Markets

CIRCLE OF FAMILY
($5,000 - $9,999)
Buffalo Spree Magazine
Ms. Kathleen Gleason
Health Foundation for Western & 
   Central New York
Hodgson Russ LLP
The John R. Oishei Foundation
The Peter & Elizabeth C.Tower 
   Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Francisco M. Vasquez
Walsh Duffield Companies, Inc.
West Herr Automotive Group

CIRCLE OF LOVE
($2,000 - $4,999)
Alesco Advisors
Alexandria Professional LLC
Alternative Information Systems
Mr. Scott R. Bieler
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond A. Boy
Mr. Rond’trique Brooks
Burke Group
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Buyers
Mrs. Teri Byrne-Knell
CBRE Buffalo
Ciminelli Development 
   Company, Inc.

Mrs. Cheryl L. Duggan
Eastman Machine 
   Company
Eric Mower + Associates
Evans-Devereux 
   Memorial Fund
Mrs. Christine Garvelli 
   and Mr. Mark Garvelli
Geico
Mrs. Tracy Heneghan 
   and Mr. Barry Heneghan
Kaleida Health
Kideney Architects, PC
Mr. and Mrs. Michael 
   and Dona King
Mr. and Mrs. Ted Koeth
Lehigh Construction 
Group, Inc.
Lumsden & McCormick, LLP
M&T Bank
Mrs. Elizabeth A. McPartland
Mr. Anthony Mrozik
Mutual of America
Ms. Doreen Nowatka
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin F. O’Leary
Parkview Health Services
Sisterhood of Temple Beth Zion
Stokes Enterprises Inc.
T.P.O. Landscaping Corporation
The Fatta Foundation
UBS Financial Services Inc.
Wegmans Food Markets, Inc.

GUARDIAN’S CIRCLE
($1,500 - $1,999)
Mr. and Mrs. David R. Barrett
Ms. Mary T. Cornwell
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Dimmig
Independent Health
Mr. and Mrs. David Kaiser
Morgan Stanley Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. John R. Rodgers
Ms. Tamara Tempfer and 
    Mr. Mike Metzger
Mr. and Mrs. Michael K. Walsh

CIRCLE OF HOPE
($1,000 - $1,499)
Mrs. Wendy Barth and 
   Mr. David Barth
Dr. Paul N. Bogner
Ms. Diane J. Ceravolo
Clarence Bowling Academy
Clement & Karen Arrison Family 
   Charitable Foundation
Mrs. Laura Collins
Crowley Webb & Associates, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur and Anne 
   Crumlish
Enterprise Holdings Foundation
Mr. Albert Erni 
Freed Maxick & Battaglia, PC
Hamister Group, Inc.
Ms. Lori S. Hammond
Mr. Thomas J. Hanifin, Jr.
Joan Hetzelt Hanifan Memorial 
   Fund
Ms. Kimberly Kadziolka
Mrs. Linda A. Kahn and Dr. 
   Kenneth R.  Kahn
Mr. Ian Long
Maria M. Love Convalescent Fund
Marie S. and Frederic K. Houston 
   Fund
Mr. and Mrs. Richard W. Parker
Phillips Lytle LLP

SPECIAL THANKS TO 
CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES 2016 DONORS 
“We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give.” ~Winston Churchill

Child & Family Services extends a sincere thank you to the following donors who gave financial contributions totalling $100 or 
more during the 2015-2016 fiscal year (July 1, 2015 – June 30, 2016). All efforts have been made to ensure the accuracy of this 
list. Please contact Child & Family Services’ Development Department at (716) 335-7234 with any questions or corrections.

DONA & MICHAEL KING HAVE BEEN LOYAL DONORS FOR MORE THAN 
18 YEARS.
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Mr. Michael J. Reed
Ms. Tina L. Schaedler
Ms. Cheryl Smith-Fisher Esq.
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew V. Spencer
The Almar Family Foundation
The Wendelin Family
Towne Buick, Inc.
Transit Middle School
VALIC Financial Advisors, Inc.
Richard A. Wall Ph.D.
Mr. Joseph A. Wrobel
Ms. Kristina M. Young

CIRCLE OF CHILDREN
($500 - $999.99)
Alpha Sigma Tau
Architectural Resources
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Attard
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin T. Bean, Jr.
Mr. Danny Bellows
Mr. Mark D. Blesy
Mr. Jeffrey R. Bowen
Ms. Rachael Brown
Ms. Mary Ann Clarke
Mrs. Betsy Constantine Janowski 
   and Mr. Joseph Janowski
Mrs. Nancy L. Cox and Mr. Chris 
   Cox
Delta Kappa Gamma Society, Alpha 
Lambda Chapter
Dipson Theatres
Ms. Katherine Evans
Fashion Outlets of Niagara Falls USA

Fay & Fred Friedman Family 
   Foundation Fund
Gateway - Longview, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Ron George
Ms. Kelly Gleber

Mr. and Mrs. Brendan M. 
   Harrington
Mrs. Marlena Heintz
Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. 
   Hermann
Mrs. Cheryl Ann Hurd
Independent Health 
   Foundation, Inc.
Mr. Reed Kasaoka
Mrs. Linda McCartan
Mr. and Mrs. E. Dennis 
   McCarthy, II
Dr. Kristin D. McKenzie
Ms. Melinda McNamara
Ms. Ashley Melendez
Mr. David A. Misner
Mr. and Mrs. James M. 
   Mucklewee
Mr. and Mrs. David J. Nasca
Mr. T. L. Nebrich, Jr.
Public Employees Federation
Quota International of East Aurora
Mr. and Mrs. Paul C. Reilly
Rich Products Corporation
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Rizzo
Ronald & Sandra Isaacs Charitable 
   Endowment Fund
Ms. Doris Falk Rosen
Mrs. Sandra L. Santorio
Mr. Bradly J. Sax
Mr. and Mrs. Carl L. Shepard R.A.
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Sutton
Ms. Gretchen Szymanski
The Benedictine Foundation of NYS
The Smith Family 
   Foundation

United Way of 
   Greater Niagara
Unity Church of 
   Practical
   Christianity
Wegmans 
   Food Markets 
   Employees

CIRCLE OF 
CARING 
($250-
$499.99)

Ms. Jennifer 
   Alston
Amherst 
   Community    
   Church
Mr. and Mrs. 
   Nicholas 
   Amigone, III

Ms. Sheree Arnold
Mr. and Mrs. Donald F. Barone
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph C. Borelli
Mr. and Mrs. Howard J. Bradt
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Budniewski

Buffalo Bisons
Ms. Kerry Burkhardt
Mr. Anthony Collareno
Mrs. Diane E. Cotton
Countryline United Methodist 
   Church
Ms. Kerry M. Crewson
Mr. Peter Crowley
Mr. Robert L. Deisz
Ms. Camille Delaney
Mrs. Theresa and Mr. Michael 
   DeLuca
Ms. Ann K. Donovan Fonfara
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Edbauer
Elma United Methodist Church
Empire Education Group, Inc.
Employer Services Corporation
Erie and Niagara Insurance Assoc.
Excuria Salon and Spa
First Baptist Church of Lancaster - 
   Endowment Fund
Ms. Alissa Fleming
Frank’s Vacuum Truck Service, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Carl J. Galante
Ms. Danis J. Gehl
Ms. Joanne Hayden
Mr. and Mrs. Paul W. Hill
Mrs. Joyce D. Hoch
Kenmore Housing Authority
Key Resource Group, LLC
Ms. Michelle Kij
Mr. William D. Kish
Mr. Rudy Kristich
Ms. Melanie R. Kuczka
Ms. Barbara Kuvshinoff
Mr. David J. Luzon, Esq.
Mr. Joseph S. Marek
Mr. and Mrs. William F. Mastroleo
Mrs. Linda Buerk Matt
Mrs. Brenda J. McCrossan
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. McDonnell
McLain Foundation
Mr. Eric H. Meinl
Mr. Paul J. Miliotto
Morgan Stanley
Mr. and Mrs. Rick Muller

DONA & MICHAEL KING HAVE BEEN LOYAL DONORS FOR MORE THAN 
18 YEARS.

EMPLOYEES FROM ENTERPRISE HOLDINGS DONATE THEIR 
TIME TO THE MENTORSHIP PROGRAM WITH CHILDREN IN 
OUR RESIDENTIAL TREATMENT PROGRAM.

NANCY COX, A MEMBER OF OUR AGENCY’S AMBASSADOR COMMITTEE, 
ATTENDED OUR ANNUAL CELEBRATION OF FRIENDS EVENT.
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Mr. and Mrs. Edgar Muth
Ms. Kathleen Mychajliw
National Association of Retired 
   Educational Office Professionals
NCAComp, Inc
Ms. Colleen A. O’Brien-Cholis
Mr. and Mrs. David Oestreicher
Oxford Consulting, Inc.
Ms. Jenna Pawarski
Ms. Lisa Petronio
Reid’s Drive-In
Ms. Terri Rozelle
Ms. Karen Ryan
Ms. Lisa Sandquist
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Sauda
Mr. Michael L. Shaw
Simpson & Simpson, PLLC
Mrs. Nicole M. Smith-Gorecki
Ms. Maria Snyder
Mr. and Mrs. John C. Spitzmiller
St. Paul’s Episcopal Church
Ms. Shana Stegner
Stephanie Moore Verratti Memorial 
   Fund
Mr. Trevor Stevenson
Mrs. Dolores E. Tefft
The Bonadio Group
The OSC Charitable Foundation
Thin Ice!
Trinity Lutheran Church
United Health Group
Villa Maria College
Mrs. Alexandra Marzucco Wehr
Mrs. Ann E. Wesner
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Whitfield
Ms. Kathi-Ann Winterstein
Zonta Club of Kenmore

CIRCLE OF FRIENDS
($100 - $249)
Ms. Carol H. Adragna
Ms. Megan L. Andrews
Ms. Lisa Armbruster

Ms. Meghan Ayers
Ms. Mei Ying Bai
Ms. Tash Banks
Mrs. Linda A. Baran
Mr. Jamie P. Barden
Ms. Melisa Beauchesne
Blessed Sacrament Athletic Club
Mr. and Mrs. John Boot
Mr. Mark T. Boser
Mr. David J. Brackenridge
Dr. and Mrs. Martin Brecher
Ms. Estelle Brickner
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Brown
Ms. Dorothy J. Brown
Ms. Julia L. Brown
Ms. Monica Bruce
Ms. Patricia Bulger
Mr. Bruce Burton
Ms. Debora A Bushardt
Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. 
   Butler
Mr. James Calarco
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Carroll
Mrs. Peggy A. Carthon
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph J. 
   Castiglia
Ms. Angelina Castro
Catholic Health
Ms. Dana G. Christmann
Dr. Terry D. Connell and 
   Dr. Patricia Masso-Welch
Ms. Mary Ann Coulson
Mr. and Mrs. Stefan R. Czopp
Ms. Nicole Dawley
Ms. Phyllis DePronio
Ms. Diane DeValentino
Diva 2 Diva
Mrs. Lisa M. Dombek
Mrs. Cynthia K. Doolittle
Mr. and Mrs. William P. Dowdall
D’Youville College

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Eckerson
Mr. Jeffrey Eckert
Edwin G. and Susan L. Levy 
   Philanthropic Fund
Ms. Christina H. Ehret
Erieco Women’s Post #1586
Mr. and Mrs. J. Michael Ervin
Dr. Eli Farhi and 
   Dr. Emily S. Friedan
Ms. Brianna Farmer
Ms. Vivian L. Figliotti
Mr. Michael A. Finnigan
Mrs. and Mr. Loretta 
   Fitzpatrick
Flattery Family Trust

   Ms. Jean M. Fletcher
   Flicktures

Mr. Phillip N. Gaeta
Ms. Mary Gamel
Mrs. Deborah A. Gasiorowski
Mr. and Mrs. Francis and Lucille 
   Gasparini
Ms. Maureen Gau
Mrs. Giovanna Germain
Ms. Sandy Gingerich
Dr. Philip L. Glick & Dr. Drucy S. 
   Borowitz
Global Villages
Mr. Richard W. Godshaw
Mrs. Maria C. Greene
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Hackett
Ms. and Ms. Ruth Haines
Ms. Susan Hakala
Ms. Angela L. Hamister
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Haniszewski
Ms. Kathleen Hart
Mrs. Linda C. Heinen
Mr. Wayne P. Henry
Hilbert College
Ms. Margaret J. Hollingsworth
Mrs. Marsha S. Holst
Holy Cross Lutheran Church
Housing Opportunities Made Equal
Mrs. Joan M. Joyce
Ms. Kathleen M. Joyce
Mr. & Mrs. Edwin L. Kantowski, Jr.
Ms. Stephanie Keating
Ms. Nancy Kelly
Ms. Lauren Kersten
Ms. Karen V. Kirbis
Mrs. Lisa M. Kistner
Ms. Judith Knight
Ms. Sue Koszela
Mr. Frederick Krawczyk
Mr. Timothy E. Kupinski AIA
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Langlois
Mr. and Mrs. James Laversa
Ms. Ramona Leeper
Mrs. Bridget Licata
Mr. Patrick J. Liddell
Ms. Jacqueline V. Lo Russo
Ms. Amy Lupiani
Ms. Mary Ann G. Mache
Ms. Iris Malpica
Ms. Lisa Maltbie
Manitoba Corporation
Mr. Kirk Maurer
Mr. and Mrs. Paul E. McCarthy, Jr.
Mr. George McDade
Ms. Regina S. McGraw
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy McPoland
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Meeks
Mr. and Mrs. Larry and 
   Amanda Megan
Ms. Maria Merlino

BILL AND NANCY DELUCA PICTURED HERE VOLUNTEERING FOR 
CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES AT THE TASTE OF BUFFALO.
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Mrs. Sarah G. Metzger
Mr. Charles Miller
Ms. Meagan M. Miller
Mr. James A. Montree Jr. and Mrs. 
   Belle Walls Montree
Ms. Kristine Mooso
Ms. Andrea Moran
Ms. Sara Moser
Mr. Ryan L. Myers
Mrs. Denise Nagle
Ms. Amy Nagy
Mr. Eric P. Neff
Mr. Harry Nichols
Mr. Kevin P. Nolan
Mr. and Mrs. John Nyquist
Ms. Rosemarie A. O’Bannion
Ms. Bridget O’Connell
Mr. and Mrs. Brian J. O’Mara
Omega Phi Beta Sorority, Inc.
OptumHealth
Mr. Adam D. Paul
Mr. Tony Piccione
Mr. and Mrs. Jan Pisanczyn
Ms. Kathleen Piske
Pleasant Grove Baptist Church
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Pleban
Polish Falcons Club
Mr. and Mrs. Kenny Popp
Ms. Catherine Protas
Mrs. Mary Pryshlak
Ms. Lori Ptak
Ms. Ann Marie Ralph
Mrs. Andrea L. Rashad
Ms. Amy Rath
Ms. Karen Reardon-Juliano
Mr. Fred Reeb
Mrs. Ellen Reese
Mrs. Diane M. Rejman
Ms. Kelly Reppenhagen-Goff
Respiratory Services of Western New 
   York, Inc.

Ms. Joanna Robertson
Mr. and Mrs. Jose Rodriguez
Ms. Alicia Rodriquez
Russo’s Auto Service
Ms. Carmela M. Schiavone
Ms. Sheila Schwanekamp
Ms. Maggie Shea
Silver Lining Jewelry & Accessories
Ms. Sharon Sisti
Mrs. Anne J. Slater
SMC Metals, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Smith, III
Mrs. Deborah A. Solecki
Somerset Labs
Mr. Barry Stelmach
Ms. Courtney Stott
Mr. and Mrs. Richard and Donna 
   Suchan
Mr. Kevin C. Sullivan
Sunset Palms LLC
Mr. Charles Syms

Mr. and Mrs. Aaron and Brieanne 
   Sypniewski
Ms. Dana Szalay
Mr. Steve Szubinski
Ms. Traci Taylor
The Advantage Source
The Epsilonians
The First Presbyterian Church - 
   Women’s Association
The Monday Strikers
The Reds Group
Mr. and Mrs. Michael E. Tober
Mr. Michael Tobin
Ms. Kathryn Tordy
Transportation Resources
Ms. Lucy M. Tschachtli
Mrs. Alison L. Tyszka
Uniland Development Company
Unitarian Universalist Church of 
    Buffalo
Ms. Donna Venditti and Ms. 
   Danielle Fino
Mrs. Lois M. Weaver
Weaver Metal and Roofing, Inc.
Ms. Victoria Weise
Western New York Administrative    
   Professionals
Ms. Mary Beth White
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne D. Wisbaum
Ms. Juanita Woznicki
Mr. and Mrs. Albert J. Wright, III
Ms. Laina M. Zaremski
Mr. Jeffrey Zawada
Ms. Jennifer L. Zeitler
Ms. Judith Zernentsch

SUMMER 2016

WEST HERR AUTOMOTIVE GROUP TREATED LOCAL FAMILIES TO A REMARKABLY GENEROUS 
HOLIDAY PARTY. 
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CHAIRPERSONS

RETURNING LEAD SPONSOR

JOHN & AMY SPITZMILLER

TICKETS ON SALE NOW!

EVENTS AT THE FOUNDRY

ALL PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES

PROUDLY PRESENTS 
18TH ANNUAL


